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Health Infrastructure  

Works Notice  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment  

February 2025 

Temporary construction activity – Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services 
Building – Mezzanine foyer (Level 0), commencing Wednesday 5 February 2025 

As part of ongoing construction activity within the Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services Building 
(ASB) to deliver the future Acute Services Operating Suite on Level 1, a temporary construction zone will 
be established on Level 0 of the ASB main entrance foyer. 

Works within the temporary construction zone will take place between 7am and 5pm weekdays across a 
six-week period from Wednesday 5 February to Wednesday 19 March 2025.  

During this period, hoarding will be established around the temporary construction zone. Please refer to 
the floor plan below for details. 

Some construction noise is likely as a result of these works. Mitigation measures will be in place to 
minimise any impact as much as possible.  

Access to nearby departments and thoroughfares will not be affected, and directional signage will be in 
place to assist staff and the community in navigating past the construction zone to access lifts to the 
main entrance foyer (B1) and the Emergency Department (B2).  

For details of ongoing works within the Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services Building, refer to the 
project fact sheet 

Location of works  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/8a2a0620-54a7-4326-913d-6c10dc4e7c58/FACT-SHEET-PoWH-ongoing-works-(Aug-2024).pdf.aspx

